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Congressman Flake Applauds President Bush 
for Signing Tax Cut into Law 

"Good Tax Cut" Could Have Been Bigger, but Will Still 
Promote Growth 

 
Mesa, Arizona - Arizona Congressman Jeff Flake, who represents the state’s Sixth 
District, today applauded President Bush for signing the Jobs and Growth Act into law. 
 
 “I adhere to the philosophy that there are two kinds of tax cuts: good tax cuts 
and great tax cuts,” said Flake.  “This is a good tax cut, but I certainly wish it were 
bigger.  Regardless, it will still give the economy a needed shot in the arm.” 
 
 “The cuts on capital gains and dividends should give the economy an ‘itty-
bitty’ push in the right direction, which is exactly what our teetering economy needs 
right now.” 
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